
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 8 By Councillor Heap for answer by the 

Convener of the Culture and 
Communities Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 21 March 
2024 

   

Question  Has transferring ownership of the Gorgie Farm site to a new 

Gorgie Farm organisation has been discussed between 

herself, the Leader and/or any Council official with the 

Edinburgh Council of Voluntary Organisations? 

Answer   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
 


